Drama Club
Dear Parents/Carers,

On Thursday the 23rd of October we will be having a taster session for
our Drama club that will begin in earnest after half term. The session will
run from 3.15pm until 4.15pm and is open to both boys and girls in Years 5
& 6.

Then, after half term, the club will run every Thursday at the same time:
starting on Thursday 6™ November and finishing on Thursday 4™
December. We hope to continue the club in the Spring term.

Please could you fill in the permission slip below and return back to school
as soon as possible. We will assume your child would like to continue with
the club after half term unless we are informed by you otherwise. Details
for the Spring term will be sent out nearer the time with a fresh
permission slip.

Many thanks,
P Gardonyi S Jach M Richards
I give permission for Year 5/ 6 to attend

the drama club taster session on 23/10/14 and the club running after half
term from the 6/11/14 to 4/12/14, 3.15-4.15pm.

Signed: Date:

*Please indicate how your child will make their way home at the end of
the club.

My child will be picked up.

My child will be walking home by him/her self.

My child will be going to After School Club.




